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I strongly urge you to support the passage of SB 210 to restore in-person voting in 

Oregon. For too long have constituents been at the mercy of closed door counting of 

ballots and loose election processes. Not too mention lack or transparency when 

electronically certifying signatures. This bill will help restore integrity to Oregon 

elections. Please help pass this billl!  


